
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

KEY STAGE 4 
YEAR 11 R.O.A FEBRUARY 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find attached a copy of your child’s Record of Achievement.  The purpose of this report is to assess 
how hard your son/daughter is working on their KS4 course and to indicate their attainment level at each 
subject.  Attainment grades indicate the level your son/daughter could hope to achieve if current progress is 
maintained.  The ROA provides pupils with the opportunity to review their progress to date and set targets for 
the future.  
 
The list below shows some of the criteria used by staff to assess pupil effort but detailed descriptors for 
attitude to learning and attitude to homework grades are given separately at the end of the report. There is 
also a supplementary sheet at the back of the report showing your child’s events for the current academic 
year. 
 

 Homework 

 Equipment and organisation 

 Presentation of work 

 Research - taking the work further 

 Meeting coursework deadlines 

 Attitude - enthusiastic, helpful, positive 

 Concentration, responsiveness in lessons 

 Pattern of test results as a measure of progress and effort 

 
Pupils are aware of these criteria and how they apply to each of their KS4 courses.  The Headteacher 
commends pupils with consistently outstanding attitude to learning across a range of subjects.  Cases of 
poor or disappointing attitude to learning are fully investigated. 

Continued overleaf . . . 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP: KS4 - YEAR 11 ROA – FEBRUARY 2017 
 
Please sign this slip to acknowledge receipt of the ROA and return it to the form tutor by Monday 13th 
February 2017.  Please make a comment if you wish. 
 
PUPIL’S NAME:                   FORM:  
 
SIGNED:         DATE: 
 Parent/Carer 
 
     
 Parental Comment: 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

This is a crucial report for Year 11 pupils and it is vital that the advice given by subject teachers in the areas 
for improvement section of the report is acted upon. 
 
You will have already received an invitation to the consultation evening on Thursday 2nd March 2017.  This 
will provide an opportunity for you to discuss the content of the report with the subject teachers and the form 
tutor. 
 
We hope you feel fully informed in respect of assessment and reporting in Year 11.  If you have any queries 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. Redford-Hernandez  
Headteacher 

            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


